
Jumpin' June!
June 3 - Prep Squad Town

Meeting - ALL are invited!

June 8 - Vermiculture - Manti

Group - Yardley Inn - Manti

June 10 - 11 Frugal Ways to (re) Use

Kitchen Scraps

June 17 - Upping Your Immunity

June 24 - Key Medical Supplies for

an Emergency

THE PREP SQUAD
SCOOP

P R O J E C T  P R E P A R E  N E W S L E T T E R  J U N E  2 0 2 1

Yes, we are still planning to do the Sterling Fall

Benefit Fair!! HOORAY!!! On Saturday September

4th, the weekend of Labor Day, we will be hosting

the Benefit Fair we had planned to do over

Memorial Weekend but were unable to due to

unforeseen complications. But we're gearing up

for September and some fall fun!

What can you do? Well, first of all SAVE THE

DATE! Mark your calendars now and plan for a fair

full of fun and food and fabulous entertainment.

Next, we'd love your help! There's lots to do when

planning a fair. Your help, skills, talents,

connections and input will make it even better!

Willing to help out? Call Shayne at 754.707.4774

IT'S STILL GOING TO
HAPPEN... with a little

help...

If you're like me, spring was about 4 days and then

the heat of summer hit in full force! Looking at the

forecast, we're in for a bumpy ride when it comes

to weather and water this year!

Memorial day is past, July, with all it's patriotic

festivities, is fast approaching and before you

know it summer will be half over. 

So... we want to give you something to look

forward to...



July 1 - Prep Squad Town Meeting -

ALL are invited, as always!

July 8 - Jim Phillips - Water

July 15 - Jim Phillips - Water

July 22 - Jim Phillips - Water

July 29 - Jim Phillips - Water

Jim's course is an extremely thorough

and extensive training and he insisted

on coming for 4 weeks in a row to do

it justice! We are inviting anyone in

the surrounding area to attend!

Please share this information. Water is

one of our most valuable resources.

Having it, knowing what to do with it,

how to preserve it, store it and purify

it are all necessary to survival in hard

times. And we're in hard time. This is

a series you won't want to miss!!

I've heard it said that "If things get bad

I'm heading to Utah. Them Mormons

have all kinds of food storage!" This is a

sad thought process. The truth is, we

are all responsible for our selves and

our families!

As the spokesperson for Sterling's

preparedness group, we are all about

helping you with that. But the truth is

we can't do it for you! Nor should we!

You need to take responsibility for your

preparedness. It is NOT someone else's

responsibility to feed you or have the

necessary supplies to house you, warm

you, provide alternate sources of fuel

or anything else! 

Warnings have been coming for years.

To put off your safety and prepared-

ness is simply foolish. Take steps now!

Join us as we journey together to make

it happen! Every Thursday at 6:30 pm

at the Sterling Town Hall Bldg. See you

there!!

JULY - A Month to
celebrate,

remember and
repledge your
PATRIOTISM!

Preparedness and
Self-Reliance. It's up

to you!


